
School

York Road
Nursery

Do you know that from September
2025 if you are a working family of
a two year old you may be entitled

to 30 hours free childcare?

York Road currently has spaces
from September in our provision
for 2 year olds in receipt of two

year old funding. If you child was
born between September the 1

2022 and 31st of August 2023
and you are a working family

please get in touch at
admissions@yorkroad.herts

sch.uk to enquire.
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